
MOAA’s COLA Watch 

The October Consumer Price Index (CPI) is 232.373, starting the year .8 percent below the FY 
2016 COLA baseline.  

The CPI for November 2015 is scheduled to be released on December 15, 2015.  

Note: Military retiree COLA is calculated based on the CPI for Urban Wage Earners and 
Clerical Workers (CPI-W), not the overall CPI. Monthly changes in the index may differ 
from national figures reported elsewhere. 

 


